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Issue Date: September 16, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY RESIDENTS 

MINISTIK SCHOOL REOPENING PHASE TWO DELAYED: 

PHASE ONE: REMOTE AT HOME LEARNING CONTINUES UNTIL FRIDAY 

OCTOBER 9, 2020 

 

 

This memo is to provide our school community with notice that during the Moose Factory 

Island District School Area Board Meeting held on September 15, 2020, our Board of 

Trustees made the decision that Moose Factory Ministik School will continue 

with Remote At Home Learning until Friday October 9, 2020. This decision 

was made in consultation and with the full support of the local Pandemic Emergency 

Operations Team.  

 

We anticipate that Phase Two (which includes both IN School and At Home Learning) 

may begin to be implemented Wednesday October 14, 2020. The decision to move from 

Phase One: Remote At Home Learning to Phase Two: part time In School/part time At 

Home Learning will be made by the Board of Trustees, in consultation with the local 

Pandemic Emergency Operations Team, during their regular meeting on Tuesday 

October 6, 2020.  

  

We are committed to working with our partners to keep our school community safe and 

well informed. Specific information and next steps for parents can be found on our website 

www.mfidsab.ca or by contacting the School and/or Board Office.   

 

 

Meegwetch! 

 

  

Irene Tomatuk                                                                                               Gord Daniels  

Chairperson                                                                                                      Supervisory Officer 

http://www.mfidsab.ca/

